NATCA Celebrates International Women’s Day and
Women's History Month

As we celebrate Women'’s History Month and recognize International Women'’s
Day, we honor the resilience, achievements, and contributions of women
across all fields, including the often male-dominated worlds of aviation and air
traffic control. NATCA is proud to have such amazing female members serving
as committee chairs, facility representatives, and more within our Union.
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Celebrate Excellence Among Us: Nominate a Peer for




the National Professionalism Award!

In aviation, where safety and precision are paramount, the way we perform our
duties speaks volumes about our commitment to excellence. Professionalism
is not the job you do, but how you do the job. Now, it's your chance to
recognize and honor those among the NATCA ranks who embody this spirit of

professionalism at its finest.

The National Professionalism Award spotlights NATCA members who not only
inspire and motivate through their work ethic but also set the gold standard for
professionalism in their daily conduct.

The deadline for submissions is June 1, 2024. This is your chance to ensure
that your colleagues receive the recognition they deserve for their unwavering
professionalism and dedication.
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Simply reflect on the peers who inspire you with their professionalism and
dedication. Then, submit your nomination(s) here.

The National Professionalism Award is more than just an accolade; it's a
celebration of the values that drive us to be our best. Check out the 2023
winners of the award, and what their colleagues had to say about them. Their
exceptional contributions highlight the professionalism that defines our
community and our commitment to safety and excellence in the National
Airspace System.


https://www.natca.org/community/awards/#professionalismaward
https://www.natca.org/community/awards/national-professionalism-award/

NATCA in Washington Registration Ends Today

This year, NATCA in Washington will be held May 1-3, at the Marriott Marquis
Hotel in Washington, D.C. If you would like to attend this year’s event, please
indicate your interest by completing the following questionnaire below no later
than March 8 at 11:59 p.m. PST.

Members of the National Legislative Committee (NLC) will confirm an
interested member’s attendance on or before Monday, March 25 by your
regional NLC rep. Please note that your attendance is not guaranteed until it is
confirmed.

Please do not make any flight arrangements until you receive a confirmation
from your Regional NLC member on attendance. Additionally, transportation
expenses are NOT reimbursed by NATCA National. Please check with your
FacRep first before you complete any airfare purchase to determine what
expense reimbursements, if any, will be provided by your local.
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If you have any additional questions, reach out to the NLC Chair David
Skarphol, or your Regional NLC Rep. Their contact information can be
found here.

Complete registration form here. | Learn more atevent page.
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https://www.natca.org/committees/nlc/
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https://www.natca.org/events/niw/
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—

NATCA | 1325 Massachusetts Ave NW, Washington, MD 20005

Unsubscribe tmetzger@natca.org

Update Profile |[Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent bynatcanationaloffice@natca.net


https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:natcanationaloffice@natca.net

